
Hi Jackie, 

 

Unfortunately I am going to send my regrets to AWAC, I have recently taken on new responsibilities at 

work and do not believe I can commit to this committee moving forward. I believe there is great value 

with AWAC and feel having individuals who can be available and provide insight during these meetings is 

beneficial and I would not want to fill a spot I can longer be available for. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank yourself and the group for allowing me the chance to sit on 

this committee even for a short time. I believe it is extremely important within London to have the 

dedicated individuals that this group provides for animal welfare. 

 

 

Thank you again, my sincerest apologies  

 

Amber 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


